
April 2017 
 

Staffing update  

 

Fliss James, our Deputy Headteacher will be leaving us this Friday 28th April. Fliss has 

been working at Comet for 2 years and has made an invaluable contribution to the 

children both in her teaching and development of the curriculum and training. Fliss is 

taking some time out to resume her studies with young children’s learning.  

 

Julie Bryan will be joining us for the summer term and will be working closely with 

Jessica as the teachers in Star Class. We will be recruiting for a new Deputy 

Headteacher this term. 

 

Shanel Kamara will also be working in Star Class for the summer term as a Nursery 

Education Officer, she will be the key person for a group of children.  

 

Children’s Centre News 

For information about the children’s centre services please pick up a summer 

programme from the office.  

 

 

 

        

 

£5 notes  

As the old £5 note is being phased 

out we will not be taking any old £5 

notes from Friday 5th May.  

General Election 

Please note that Comet is a polling 

station and will be closed on Thursday 

8th June for the General Election.  



 

 

 

        

Dates for your Diary 

 

Summer Term 2017  

April – Visiting gardener will be working in the summer term with the children 

Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday school closed  

Saturday 6th May – Open day for new parents  

Wednesday 10th May – Class photos and family photos  

15th – 26th May – Natural Explorers project 

Monday, 22nd May – School closed for training 

 

29th May – 2nd June – Half term  

 

Monday 5th June – Children return to school  

Thursday 8th June – Closed for General Election  

12th – 16th June – Art Week  

18th June – Father’s Day  

Friday 7th July – Outing for children transferring to primary school  

Friday 21st July – End of term party for children and their families 

 and last day of term   

  

We will inform you of any new dates as soon as possible.  

 


